
PLEASE REACH OUT TO OUR 
CHAPLAIN, MARTY BRADLEY IF 

YOU KNOW  OF A  MEMBER   
WHO IS HOSPITALIZED OR HAS 

PASSED AWAY.  THANK YOU. 

BECOME A BOOSTER!   

Boosters are 10.00 per year and name is listed in 
our newsletter monthly.                                                               

This  helps our Lodge defray costs of printing                       
and mailing.                                                                                  

Contact: Secretary, Barbara Derasmo                              
732-740-5275 

 
BOOSTER SPONSOR  LIST 

 
RONALD SCHWANDT (2/26) 

THERESA KEARSE (2/26) 
JOYCE DIGUGLIELMO (10/25) 

DICK SMITH, PER (10/26) 
JOAN MOTT (11/25) 

ROBERTO HUDSON  (7/25) 
DON & EUNICE BATIATO (3/26) 
JOSEPH DESENZA, PDD (9/25) 

PINKY SCHWEIKERT (1/26) 
CLARA WARD (1/26) 

CRERAND FAMILY (5/27) 
 

IN MEMORY OF: 
HERB MOTT (8/25) 

PHILIP DIGUGLIELMO (10/25) 
CHAS DERASMO (12/25) 

PER ROBERT GREGAN  (6/25) 
NORA GREGAN  (6/25) 

PER JACKIE HOLT (7/25) 
PER ROBERT ROSZAK (7/25) 

CHIC EHRHARDT, PAST TRUSTEE (9/25) 
CHUCK MORTON (1/26) 
JAMES BRADLEY (1/26) 
PETER VIVIRITO (1/26) 

KEN GENALO (4/26) 
 

ATTENTION MEMBERS:                                         

WE ARE IN NEED OF A CHAIRPERSON 

FOR OUR BLOOD DRIVE COMMITTEE -        

PLEASE CONTACT ER LISA MANETTA                     

IF INTERESTED.  THANK YOU! 

Brick Members can 
contact DAP Chair, 
Christina Bradley to 
purchase. 


